
 

 

 

           Tuesday 16th April 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: School Closure for FS1 on Friday 24th May 2019 

On Friday 24th May we will be holding our open day for our new nursery children who will be 

starting in September 2019. In order for the staff to meet the new parents/carers and children, the 

Foundation Stage unit will be closed to FS1 children only on this day.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs L Kelly 

 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


